Active and Cohesive Communities Scrutiny Committee.17/6/2015

Sara Moore Partnership Manager gave an update on the Safeguarding Children and Vulnerable
Adults Protection Policy.

We received an update on Public Sector Commissioning in Partnership from Sara Moore.
We reconvened the Kidsgrove Sports Centre Working and met on the 9/07/2015.

Rob Foster Head of Leisure and Cultural Services gave the committee a detailed and very interesting
update on the future of Kidsgrove Sports Centre.

Our next meeting will be on the 20th July 2015 to discuss the Peer Review report on merging with
the Health Committee.

Chair Cllr. Gill Williams.



